
The purpose of this video was to showcase the many types of handshakes as a symbol of our

strong connections, teamwork, and warm welcome to students and staff for the start of the

2024-2025 school year. Our goal was to emphasize our collective commitmentnot just to academic

excellence for every child, but also to the power of relationships and community. Every handshake

in the video represents a promise of support, collaboration, and great things to come.  To bring this

vision to life, we created a dynamic and engaging video featuring our superintendent,

administrators, teachers, support staff, students, and School Board members. The video also

included members of the broader community, such as our city manager, mayor, Hampton Police

Division, military partners, and PTA representatives. Their participation underscored the importance

of teamwork and the strong relationships that support our students success.  To maximize

engagement, we strategically launched the video on social media platforms, including Facebook and

X, the night before the first day of school. This timing ensured that excitement and anticipation were

at their peak as students, staff, and families prepared to return. Additionally, we leveraged our

communication platform to distribute the video alongside a welcome-back message from the

superintendent, ensuring it reached all families and staff members directly.  Beyond creating

enthusiasm for the new school year, the video reinforced our core values of connection, belonging,

and student success. By highlighting the dedication of our educators, staff, and community partners,

we effectively communicated a shared vision of unity and optimism for the year ahead. The video

served as a powerful reminder that every student is supported by a network of caring adults who are

invested in their growth and achievements.  The response to the video was overwhelmingly positive.

Our targeted distribution strategy resulted in high engagement across platforms, generating

excitement and reinforcing our commitment to fostering a welcoming and supportive school

environment. The video not only set the tone for the new school year but also strengthened our

communitys confidence in our mission to provide an enriching and empowering educational

experience for every student.


